
      
Dear Parents/ Carers of Year 5 / 6 children, 
Children in Year 5 and Year 6 are allowed to walk home after school by themselves with 
written permission from a parent/carer. Should you wish your child to walk home from 
school without an adult, please fill in and return the form below and return it to your child’s 
teacher, otherwise the children will be dismissed from their classrooms at 3.15pm and will 
wait on the playground to be collected. Children should come back into their classroom to 
find their teacher if they have not been collected by 3.25pm. 
In addition to this, should a mobile phone be needed in school for security because of walking home alone, the phone must be given to the class teacher at the beginning of the day and the slip below signed to say parents understand that WFPS is not responsible for any loss or damage to the phone. Phones must not be kept in bags or coats due to the safeguarding risk they could pose and the phone should then be collected by your child at the end of the day. At the very beginning and end of the day, phones should NOT be used on school grounds and should be put in a bag during these times. 
Thank you 
Year 5/6 Team 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to class teacher 
Permission to walk home without an adult 
Name of child:…………………………………………….. 
Class:…………………………………………………………. 
Parent signature:………………………………………….. 
Date:……………………………………………………………….. 
Phone in school acceptance slip 
Name of child:…………………………………………….. 
Class:…………………………………………………………. 
Parent signature:………………………………………….. 
Date:……………………………………………………………….. 


